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We understand that there is talk of loosening the clean CETA requirement for electric utilities to use 100% clean
energy by 2045.

We are completely opposed to even considering such an idea. The excessive use of fossil fuels has had a
devastating impact on our environment and our daily lives. We had

113 degree temperature in June and rivers of rain that have directly affected us and it’s going to get worse. We owe
it to our grandchildren to give them a world they can live in.

Loosening CETA requirements is a terrible idea.

Lynne Olson and Arthur Olson

Redmond, WA

looklogical@gmail.com

“Respect science, respect nature, respect each other.”
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